
 

 

Sandpits Lane, Keresley, Coventry, CV6 2FR 
admin@cncs.school 

www.cncs.school 
T:02476 332382 

16 May 2024 
 
Re: Big Day Out 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
We hope you and your family are well at this time. 
We are writing to advise you that on Monday 1st July, students will be able to attend our Big Day Out. 
This is an opportunity for students to attend a trip of their choice, as an end of year reward. Details of 
each trip available is outlined below.  
Students who do not wish to attend an out of school trip, can stay in school where they will have the 
opportunity to take part in activities as part of our Big Day In. This will involve inflatables and games. 
More details to follow closer to the time.  
 
For students who would like to attend the Big Day out, they can opt for the following choices:  

Option Description Cost 

Drayton Manor Theme 
Park and zoo 

Students will need to be in school at normal time and 
will depart at 9.15am. Students will return to school at 
5pm.  

£25 

Powerleague football 
tournament 

Students will leave during the school day and will go to 
Woodlands Powerleague, where they will take part in 
a 3 hour football tournament 

£15 

Go ape and Coombe 
Abbey 

Students will leave at 9.30am and will have 1 hour on 
high ropes at Coombe Abbey and then free time in the 
afternoon. Return at 3pm.  

£22 

Tenpin bowling and laser 
tag 

2 games of bowling and 1 hour of laser tag. Students 
will leave at 9.45am and return at 2pm. Tenpin 
Walsgrave.  

£17 

Red Kangaroo 2 hours jump session at Red Kangaroo trampoline 
park. Leaving and returning during the school day. 

£13 

 
Please complete the form, linked here: https://forms.office.com/e/GV87WGpTAq to outline your 
child's choice by Tuesday 21st May 2024 at 9am. Information will be sent out by Friday 24th May 
regarding place allocation and payment deadlines. If there are insufficient numbers, trips may not run.  
Allocation of places will also be based on behaviour within school.  
 
Thank you for your support and time.  If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school on admin@hccmac.co.uk   
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Mrs S Scanlon        Ms E O’Connor 
Assistant Headteacher       Headteacher  
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